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Dear Senators, 

 

I am a diagnostic radiology resident physician writing in strong support of HB4130, a 

bill that would stop corporations from practicing medicine. 

Lay-corporations lack the necessary expertise and ethical considerations essential 

for providing quality healthcare. Their profit-driven motives often prioritize financial 

gains over patient well-being, leading to compromised standards of care and 

unnecessary procedures solely aimed at maximizing revenue. 

In my experience, I've witnessed firsthand the detrimental effects of allowing lay-

corporations to practice medicine. Patients are subjected to unnecessary treatments, 

diagnostic tests, and medications, all driven by corporate interests rather than 

medical necessity. This not only escalates healthcare costs but also endangers 

patient safety by diverting attention away from evidence-based practices and holistic 

patient care. It's imperative to enact legislation that safeguards the integrity of the 

medical profession, prioritizing patient outcomes over corporate profits. 

 

Sincerely, 

Timothy Arleo, MD 


